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Congratulations Rachel at Sonya Lodge Residential Care Home

Baby banner making and gender reveal
Our lovely Rachel here at Sonya Lodge Residential Care Home is expecting her first baby in September 2020. Our residents

enjoyed making a colourful 'boy or girl' banner with coloured card, foam flowers and buttons; we held a fun gender reveal and we

are delighted to announce Rachel is having a boy!

Congratulations Rachel x
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